
Law and Safety

Description

882 Clinton Springs was inspected by the Police and City Solicitor, there were many property code
violations occurring on this property, i.e. water damage and poor living conditions. They were given 30
days to repair these damages, if they don’t repair. This building will be shut down.

Keep an eye out:

White Ford 150 Pick up truck. Person dumping furniture and other items on Fred Shuttleworth. If you
see this truck please try to get the license plate and contact Officer Hill 569.8678.

Here is the copy of the letter concerning solutions to traffic problems in our neighborhood.
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